
Term 5 – Year 6 

Homework 

This term Year 6 have their SATs in week 5. 

In order to prepare them for this, to give parents an idea 

of the type of questions that the children will be 

answering and to identify any areas that the children may 

need help with, homework this term will be different from 

normal. 

Each week the children will be given two booklets, one 

Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling Revision & Practice 

Booklet and one KS2 Maths SATs Daily Practice.  These 

will need to be completed and handed in by the following 

Friday.   

If the children come to breakfast club and would like some 

help with their homework they are welcome to complete 

these booklets as early morning work during this time. 


